
 Welcome To Sixth Grade!   
   ​We look forward an exciting new school year filled with many 
accomplishments and endeavors. We have put together a list of 
supplies to help you be successful this year. Have a wonderful 
summer! See you in September! 

 Sincerely, 

 Your Sixth Grade Teachers 

  

  
*​Note​: Students may have a HAB binder if they choose, but it is not necessary. Please do 
not buy a Trapper Keeper or large 3-ring binder for your child because they will not fit into 
the desks.  Please keep in mind that ​ALL​ items may need to be replaced throughout the 
year! 
 


